
 

Summary Minutes of Canton Liberal Club Committee Meeting held on the 6th July 

2023 
 

The Chairman opened the meeting. 

 

The Chairman then read the minutes of the meeting held on 29th June 2023. The minutes were 

accepted unanimously as a true record. 

 

The Chairman said that he did address the members on Saturday night and received a positive 

response. 

 

The ‘Treasurers Report ‘and ‘Accounts for Payment’ were read and accepted. 

 

The length of time bingo tickets last from Studio 34 was questions and the Treasurer answered three 

months.  

 

Saving £5 a week from raffle money to buy prizes was discussed. 

 

 

Duties were allocated.  

 

 

An update on the solar panels and members swipe cards to use on the tills, was requested. 

 

Arrangement to process the super lotto were made. 

 

The Chairman closed the meeting. 

 

 


